
 
 

 

 

 
  
  

 
 

 
 

From: Armstrong, Charles 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Cc: Leather, Shane [Armstrong UK] 
Subject: : My comments for 2022.IE31.20 on July 7, 2022 Infrastructure and Environment Committee.) 
Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 3:07:10 PM 

To: Clerk of Infrastructure and Environment Committee 

I am in full support of the motions before the committee to encourage consideration of alternate 
locations for the Don Valley Layover, and to ensure that provincial and federal government officials are 
made aware of the expected impact the proposed layover facility and tracks have on the surrounding 
ravine parkland. 

I encourage the City to work with Metrolinx and other levels of government to protect the green space 
and ravine parkland in the Lower Don Valley, while identifying other approaches to meeting important 
transit system requirements. 

Thank you for considering my submission to the Committee. 

Charles Armstrong 

Executive Chairman 
Armstrong Fluid Technology 
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